
Dear families and friends,  
 
Welcome to our Spring Newsletter, with the clock change and British 
Summer time upon us, we’re looking forward to the longer days, 
warmer weather, and lots more time spent out in our beautiful 
gardens.  
 
As ever, it has been a very busy start to the year at Bedewell Grange, 
with lots of refurbishments going on within our home. The works are 
due to finish in June and we can’t for you all to see the grand reveal. 
 
Our next focus with the help of our ‘Bedewell Ground Force’ group will 
be to get the gardens looking perfect as soon as possible so we can 
spend our time enjoying the Great British Summer. 
 
Highlights this year so far have included - Chinese New Year, Burns 
Night. Valentine’s Day celebrations, some trips to the local garden 
centre, Pancake Day, working with Hen Power and creating a 
resident’s choir went out and sung at the Newcastle Library, live 
singers and so much more! 
 
We of course have so much more planned for the warmer months, 
we’ll keep you posted, feel free to attend any activities we run and 
everyone is welcome. 
 

THE BEDEWELL GRANGE TEAM  

Longer days are just 
around the corner …..  

 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
We welcome families 
and friends to join us 
for any of our activities 
and events we host - 
the more the merrier!  
 
Please don’t hesitate to 
contact us if you have 
any questions. 
 
May  
 
1st May – National 
Gardening week and our 
ground force residents 
will be potting up for our 
garden  
 
7th May – Spring crafting  
 
17TH May – Birthday 
celebrations with live 
entertainment, Sam 
Naylor  
 
20th May – National Pet 
week  
 
May is National Walking 
month and we are 
looking forward to taking 
some trips out into the 
local community - if you 
would like to join us, 
please speak with Donna 
(Activities) 
 
6th July - Bedewell Open 
day and WOW 
celebrations  

 

General Manager Focus 

Bedewell Grange  



We need Volunteers… 
We’d absolutely love to hear from you if you’d like to 
come in and share your crafts, hobbies and 
interests, or simply just spend time with our lovely 
residents.  

 

Please contact us in Activities for further information 
 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming some 
secondary school children into the home over the 
next few months as part of their work experience.  
 
 

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Bedewell Grange 

 
LET’S TALK 

facebook 
 

Celebrations in our home 

We have celebrated some wonderful birthdays in the last few 
months and can’t wait to celebrate even more over the 
coming months, they play an important part in our life 
enrichment programme. We would like to take this 
opportunity to congratulate our Senior Carer, Jilto who has 
successfully passed his exams to register as a nurse in the 
UK. The sad news is that he will be moving over to our sister 
home this summer, but we wish him every success. 
 

 
 
 

From all the team at Bedewell Grange we’d like to say a big 
thank you to you all for your continued support.  

 
We’d love you to leave us a review, if you haven’t already and 

can take a moment, please visit Carehome.co.uk  
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/40056 

 
 

 

Don’t forgot to follow us 

at 

@Bedewellgrangecarehome 

 

 
 

 
Bedewell Grange  

Campbell Park Road, Hebburn, Tyne and 

Wear NE312SL  

Tel: 0191 4838000 • www.barchester.com 
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